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Since the national conference in Hartford, the ASFPM Training and Outreach Committee has
worked on the following tasks in 2013-2014:

1. Coordinated with ASFPM Executive Office on the training and outreach libraries:

e The Outreach and Training libraries on the ASFPM website house many resources,
including resources, videos, and other tools for use by training and outreach
practitioners.

2. Coordinated with other organizations/groups on flood risk reduction:

e The Training and Outreach Committee invites any committee member to share,
present, and discuss items of interest to the committee on quarterly calls.

e One Training and Outreach Committee Co-Chair serves on the Certification Board of
Regents (CBOR) and attends three in-person meetings and numerous conference calls
throughout the year.

e The Training and Outreach Committee Co-Chairs sit on other related Committees, such
as the Higher Education Committee.

e Training and Outreach Committee members assisted the NAl Committee in drafting new
No Adverse Impact (NAI) materials in 2013-2014.

e The Training and Outreach Committee assists in planning and teaching the Floodplain
Management 101 Course at the ASFPM conference.

e The Training and Outreach Committee assisted the Federal Alliance for Safe Homes
(FLASH) in reviewing and offering input on post-disaster “flash cards” for use by VOADs
in post-flooding situations.

2013-2014 Tasks

e 2013-2014 Work Plan:
0 The Committee will finalize the 2013-2014 Work Plan.
e In-Person Meeting:

0 The Committee will hold an in-person meeting at the 2014 ASFPM Conference in

Seattle.
e Ongoing Tasks:

0 The Committee will continue its ongoing tasks, such as updating the online
libraries with Training and Outreach information, coordinating with other
groups/teams/committees/the Executive Office, participating in CBOR, and
planning/executing the FPM 101 Course.



